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Bentleyville Tour of Lights in Need of Character Volunteers

Volunteers are a vital part of facilitating the Bentleyville Tour of Lights. Bentleyville is in need
of volunteers to dress up in character costumes during the Bentleyville Tour of Lights.
Volunteers will have the choice of dressing as Frosty the Snowman, a Peguin, Rudolph the Red
Nose Reindeer or any of the other reindeer. Each character along with a handler will greet
people as they move along the pathway at the Bentleyville Tour of Lights. This is a great
volunteer opportunity for friends to sign up together to have a fun filled evening at Bentleyville.

To sign up go to www.bentleyvilleusa.org
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